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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Extra-Curricular Activities 
 
All clubs that have been on offer this half-term will finish at the end of this week. The uptake for this half-
term has been amazing and we are finalising our offer for next half term.  
 
If a club is continuing next half-term, students will need to sign up to the club again for the next half-term. 
Parents can sign their child to either a club or trip through My Child at School (MCAS) under ‘Clubs or 
Trips’. The link for the web version is here: https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin  
 
Students who have not signed up through MCAS will not be able to attend the club, so please contact the 
office if you are having difficulty with your app to avoid disappointment. 
 
The office will send you a message if you have signed your child up to a club and they have failed to arrive.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me on the details at the top of the letter.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

   
Mr S. Miller 
Head of Cultural Capital 
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